Subject: Re: The plan....
Posted by koldo on Tue, 07 Oct 2008 09:59:19 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello luzr

| mean, as String seems to be the by default option, it tends to produce some mistakes as
programmers tend to use it in functions that usually are going to be used worldwide.

Perhaps it would be better that the by default String would be international. In addition it would be
possible to have other types with smaller sizes for special things like binary files management.

Perhaps there could be compatibility problems with old code.

Best regards
Koldo
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